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September 11, 2023 
 
 
Dear family/student of Grade 9 or Grade 10 class,  
 
As you may know, with increased enrolment and new registrations at Waterdown, our classes 
are very full. As of last week, we received funding to open a few new sections of classes in 
grades 9 and 10. This will allow many students on waitlists to get into in-person classes, and 
also should reduce class sizes in many cases.   
 
Unfortunately, this may mean that your child is reorganized into a different section of a course 
and may mean that their teacher for a course will change. We hope to complete these 
adjustments by the end of the week.  
 
We appreciate this may cause additional stress at the beginning of a year, and appreciate your 
patience as we reorganize a few classes. Teaching staff will collaborate to share any 
observations or diagnostic assessments already taken, and work together to create welcoming 
environments in all classrooms.     
 
Thank you for your patience as we work through this transition. Please contact the school at the 
telephone number listed below if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
WDHS Administration 
Phone: 905.689.6692  


